
Town of Pittsford LIQUOR BOARD – August 21, 2024 – DRAFT 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Alicia Malay, David Mills, Mark Winslow, Thomas Hooker and Dan Adams.  

OTHERS PRESENT:   Ann Reed – Assistant to the Town Manager, Kelly Giard – Recording 

Secretary 

The Liquor Board was called to order at 6:55 PM by Chairman Malay. 

The following requests have been received from the Town Clerk and approved by Town Clerk: 
 

• Catering Permit for Collaborative Stoke, LLC for a wedding to be held at the North 
Chittenden Grange Hall on August 16, 2024.  This permit was received by the Town 
Clerk’s Office on August 13, 2024. 

 
Motion by M. Winslow and seconded by D. Adams to approve the request as presented to the 
Town Clerk’s Office.  Motion passed unanimously 5 – 0. 
 
The Liquor Board adjourned at 6:58 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Kelly Giard 
Recording Secretary 

_______________________________________ 
Alicia Malay, Chairman 

 
_______________________________________ 

David Mills, Vice Chairman 
 

_______________________________________ 
Thomas Hooker, Selectman 

 
_______________________________________ 

Mark Winslow, Selectman 
 

_______________________________________ 
Dan Adams, Selectman 


